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2nd March 2022 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Appeal for Ukraine 
 
We, as a Federation of schools, have decided that we would like to help the people of Ukraine. Amid the 
devastation caused by the war in Ukraine, many people have been left without the basic necessities to 
survive after fleeing to escape the conflict. 

To meet this challenge head-on, a number of charities around Norfolk are taking donations in the form 
of clothes, food and medicines to aid the Ukraine crisis. All food or medical donations must be non-
perishable, sealed and within their best before date.  

People can donate a variety of different items: 

Medical Supplies: paracetamol, ibuprofen, aspirin and other first-aid supplies like dressings, barrier 
cream and vapour rub.  

Foodstuffs: Ovaltine, hot chocolate, snack pack nuts, dried soups, peanut butter, protein bars, porridge, 
oats and survival ration packs. Please ensure foodstuffs are not in glass containers. 

Toiletries: shower gel, toothpaste and toothbrushes, nappies and sanitary towels.  

Other: Warm clothing, hats, scarves, gloves, thermals, sleeping bags for adults, children and babies, 
repair tools, jump leads, batteries and torches.  

The school is going to act as a drop-off zone for donations, we will then collate the items and arrange for 
transportation to one of the local centralised donation drop off facilities in Norfolk. 

If we could have all donations towards this by Friday 18th March, it would be appreciated. 

Pupils from both schools will also be involved in making well-wishing messages for Ukrainian children 
too. 

If you would like to assist with the transportation of any collated goods, please let the office know 
(01493) 730298.  

We appreciate your continued support and understanding. 
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